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Important Dates

P&F Pizza Lunch
Thursday 1 July

End of Term
3:05pm
Friday 2 July

Term 4 Begins
Monday 19 July

Quiz Night
Saturday 28 August

From the Principal
Dear Community Members

As we conclude another term I would like to acknowledge the work and achievements that have occurred over the past 10 weeks.

As Principal, it is always a privilege to witness the ongoing commitment of our staff and students to our Dominican Community. Teaching

and Learning has been our priority once again this term and it has been uplifting to read and sign all student semester reports and

hearing about the learning that has taken place.

I am pleased to advise that at its June meeting, the Infrastructure, Planning & Development Committee at the Catholic Education Office,

endorsed the application for approval of a Master Plan for Dominican School, Semaphore.

The motion carried was as follows:

That IPAD Committee endorse the request from Dominican School, Semaphore to have its Master Plan considered and

approved as a basis for future regeneration and development of the school site.

This means that we can now move to the design phase with our Architect, Brown Falconer. I look forward to sharing these developments

with you.

Last Wednesday our Director of Catholic Education South Australia, Dr Neil McGoran visited Dominican School. This was a highly
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successful visit where Dr Neil witnessed our school in action. He was extremely impressed with the teaching and learning that was taking

place during his time with us. Dr McGoran met with all Staff and Board Members and engaged in rich dialogue about all aspects of our

school. He was photographed with some of our students which will feature in The Advertiser in August.

I would like to thank all members of our school community who assist in so many ways to ensure that we continue to achieve new levels

of excellence. I sincerely wish all families a safe and enjoyable holiday break.

Term 3 commences on Monday 19 July and I look forward to welcoming you back to the new term.

Kind regards

Phil Holmes, PRINCIPAL

Catholic Identity
Vinnies Winter Appeal

I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you invited me

in, I needed clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after me, I was in prison and you came to visit me.  Whatever you did

for one of the least of mine, you did for me.’ Matthew 25: 35-40

Many thanks to you all for your support of our Can Drive for the VINNIES WINTER APPEAL.  It was wonderful to see our school

community give so generously with the MANY donations of tinned goods.  We have collected a total of 244 cans of food. Dennis

Kennedy, the President of our local Vinnies, will be visiting on Thursday to collect our donations.  Dennis has expressed his gratitude to

our school community for our generous support.  These donations will be bundled into food hampers for local families in need.  We are a

community of faith in action living with love to make a positive difference to those less fortunate.  Our Justice Leaders have been

instrumental in raising awareness of the work of St Vincent de Paul and promoting this initiative to provide outreach to those doing it

tough this winter.  This gift of food donations will go a long way to helping the needy in our local community this winter.  THANK YOU.

Alison Tanti-Clark
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Sport News
Congratulations to our St Clair Out of School Hours Netball and Basketball Teams that played in finals week last week! 

We are so proud of the way the students played with persistence, enthusiasm and great sportsmanship. 

Congratulations to Coach Leanne and the 4/5 netball team on coming 1st and finishing the season undefeated. The other teams played

very competitively and came a very close second. Thank you to all our coaches for their brilliant support throughout the season. 

Martina Kovacev

   

   

Hot Chocolate
Starting this week and for all of next term the P&F will be offering Hot Chocolate (as well as ice blocks) as a lunchtime treat on

Thursdays. $1.50 for a yummy hot chocolate with a marshmallow will be served in environmentally friendly compostable cups. Next term

children are encouraged to bring their own keep cup to enjoy their hot chocolate whilst protecting the planet even more.
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Dominican Quiz Night, Saturday 28th August!

Student Absences and Late Arrivals
Families are kindly asked to contact the school office by 9.30am if your child will be absent or late.

Please leave the students name, class and the reason for the student’s absence.

You can do this by:

Phoning 8114 3600 (select option 1 and leave a message)

Emailing absent@dominican.catholic.edu.au

Acknowledgement of Country
We acknowledge that we are on the traditional country of the Kaurna people of the Adelaide Plains. We recognise and respect their

cultural heritage, beliefs and relationship with the land. We acknowledge that they are of continuing importance to the Kaurna people

living today.

Approved by Kaurna Elder Uncle Lewis O’Brian 2004

Currently available via Qkr!

School Fees

OSHC Payments

Lunch Orders (Mon & Fri)

Uniform

Quiz Night Tickets

SACPSSA Cross Country

 

Qkr' How to Guide

Uniform Shop
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Uniform Shop Hours 

Tuesdays from 8.30 to 10.30am and 2.30 to 4.30pm.

Orders and payments can be made via QKR, in person and via email. Email orders can be placed

at ushop@dominican.catholic.edu.au and these are processed on Tuesdays. 
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